
Amsterdam 10-07-19 
 
To: Faculty Board of the Faculty of Behavioral and Movement Sciences 
 
From: Employee Council and Student Council of the Faculty of Behavioral and 
Movement Sciences 
 
Concerning: Approval of Adjustment 'Faculty’s Regulations’ regarding the transfer of 
Educational masters and master HGZO 
 
Dear members of Faculty Board, 
 
The Employee Council (ODC) of the Faculty of Behavioral and Movement Sciences has 
examined the request for adjustment of the Faculty’s Regulations in order to 
accommodate the transfer of two educational master’s, master Educatie in de Taal en 
Cultuurwetenschappen (ETC) from the Faculty of Humanities and master Educatie in 
de Mens- en Maatschappijwetenschappen (EMMW)) from the Faculty of Social 
Sciences, to the Faculty of Behavioral and Movement Sciences. Furthermore, we have 
examined the  request for adjustment regarding transfer of master HGZO from the 
Faculty of Behavioral and Movement Sciences to Medical Faculty. Both transfers have 
been discussed in the Joint Meeting on June 18, 2019. 
 
We formally agree with the first adjustment in regulations regarding the transfer of 
two educational master’s. 
 
In the Joint Meeting, we have indicated that we find the second adjustment in 
regulations regarding the transfer of master HGZO premature since the transfer 
process remains quite complex and uncertain. Since the Faculty Board has informed 
us that implementing the adjustment at this point is driven by efficiency, we formally 
agree with the adjustment as long as it is clear that this change is conditional upon the 
approval from the Executive Board of the Vrije Universiteit Amsterdam (CvB).  
 
Best regards, 
 
On behalf of the Employee Council and the Student Council of the Faculty of 
Behavioral and Movement Sciences, 
 
Artem Belopolsky (head of the Employee Council), a.belopolskiy@vu.nl 
Bob Timmer (head of the Student Council), fsr.fgb@vu.nl 
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